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Introduction

Four Corners Immigration Law is a women-owned immigration law firm founded in April 2020.
Our firm became a certified benefit company in December 2022 through Benefit Corporations
for Good (BCFG) based in Portland, Oregon.

Manifesto

We are a small and focused firm that treats every case with the seriousness and dedication it
deserves. From the minute we meet you, we are issue spotting and analyzing your situation in a
compassionate and insightful way. We provide you with clear options for your exact case and
are always honest with you about what the process will involve. Throughout the entire process,
we prioritize reliability, honesty and open communication.

Summary Review of Year

This year, we had a big change at our company - now both of the attorneys work on cases
together rather than splitting the cases up between Employment and Non-employment cases.
This is exciting as the partners can both focus their efforts in each case and provide valuable
insight.

In terms of social justice initiatives, we were involved with the American Immigration Lawyers
Association (AILA)’s 2023 Gala “A celebration of unity” on October 20, 2023. Jaime Langton
hosted this event.

We continued offering pro bono services to clients in need whenever possible. For example, we
filed pro bono cases for Ukrainian Temporary Protected Status applicants.

We were involved in community efforts with our BCFG-member friends. For example, we walked
in the Portland Pride parade with our friends at Rational Unicorn.

Future

In 2024 and beyond, we want to get even more involved with BCFG and the member
companies. Specifically, we want to attend any community service events scheduled and see if
we can set up a law specific event with our fellow law firm members. We will share those events
widely with the Portland community and beyond.



We also want to offer more pro bono services to low income clients whenever possible. We will
strive to take on more pro bono cases from both local non-profits and AILA national. We will
prioritize attending citizenship day clinics.

Conclusion

We are looking forward to increasing our social justice and community support efforts in 2024.
We will amp up our involvement with BCFG and AILA’s pro bono efforts. We will also be working
with other local law firms to create events for the community.


